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April 4, 1985

Nancy Huey, R.N.
Assistant Director of Nursing
Critical Care
St. Frances Cabrini Hospital
3330 Masonic Drive
Alexandria, LA 7U01

Dear Ms. Huey:

Your request for an official opinion of the Board of Nursing regarding
registered nurses discontinuing temporary transvenous atrial or ventric-
ular pacing electrodes was presented to the Board of Nursing at its
scheduled meeting on March 28, 1985. After due deliberation on the
matter, the Board issued the following opinion:

Discontinuing t e m p o & transvenous atrial and ventricular
pacing electrodes is not within the realm of professional
nursing practice.

If I can further assist you in nursing practice matters, please feel
free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Sister Lucie Leonard, R.N.
Nursing Practice Consultant
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